
  

H e a l t h  a n d  C a r e  
( S t a f f i n g ) ( S c o t l a n d ) A c t   
Update for Medical Staff, June 2024 

 

Time to Find Out More 
 

 

All Medical staff employed by GGCHB are 
within the scope of the new staffing Act  

By April 2025, new systems will be in place to ensure we 
have appropriate staffing for safe and high-quality care, 
as described in the Act. Use any of the resources below 
to find out how this will affect you. 

 
Grand Round-look for 
15.5.24 Presentation. 

 

 

T U R A S  
Learning resources : Informed 
level | Turas | Learn (nhs.scot) 

P o d c a s t  
Health and Care Staffing 

Act: How NHS boards 
have been preparing for 
the new legislation | The 
Healthcare Improvement 
Podcast (podbean.com) 

S h a r e p o i n t  
GGC Health and Care 

(Staffing) (Scotland) Act 2019 - 
Home (sharepoint.com) 

 
Email your professional 
lead with any queries: Steven.young@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
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